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TOP NEWS

Our kindergarten students turn
100 on Tuesday! Oh well, we
mean 100 days smarter after
attending kinder for 100 days.

Book Week 2023 is just around
the corner. Join with us on 23
August for another fantastic day
of dress up and books!

Our Support Unit vegetable
garden looks absolutely
amazing! Students are growing
some great crops and they taste
good too.

BAAYA YURRUNG PRESCHOOL

Our preschoolers are in their final semester of fun,
outdoor learning before they start big school in the
new year. They have an amazing outdoor environment
that enriches their creativity and thinking. Patrice and
Uncle Ron do an absolutely fantastic job. Sight and
hearing tests are currently being organised for our Kids.

SUPPORT UNIT

The weather is perfect for excursions and our support
unit classes are getting out and about at the
moment. It is time for a review of all student
Individual education plans (IEP). Parent meetings are
currently being booked in for this Wednesday 3
August from 3.30pm. Parents are asked to signed the
IEP and then return it to school.







Principal's Report

Happy Kids at MGPS

by Paul Sortwell, our School Principal.

Across all departments, our school is full
of happy and successful learners. It
comes down to our extraordinary
partnerships with parents, community
and our staff. We are here to help you so
please come and talk with us. This
Wednesday we have parent meetings and
we want lots of parents to come up and
ask about their child's progress. There
are many exciting things happening
across the school at the moment. Our
school is really humming! Have a

greatweek |







Manning Gardens Public School - Barray Yurrung Preschool

Our Fantastic Preschool!

by Ms Patrice, our Preschool teacher.

Our preschool is for four year olds.
Generally most children have one year at
our preschool before they start
Kindergarten and big school.

We offer first class facilities and a great
team of people to work with your child.
We think our preschool is the best!

with .us on

facebook?
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Reminders and Updates

Attendance Matters

by Paul Sortwell

The message is simply ... we need all
student absences explained.

If your child is away from school, please
let us know.

It is a Department of Education
requirement that parents and caregivers
explain student absences.
We have two mottos for attendance:
1.Students at school everyday.
2.All absences explained by parents.
Just give us a call and let us know why
your child is away from school. Tell a
staff member or email the school.

Make It Count
by Paul Sortwell

Daily attendance is crucial for strong and
effective learning and for children to
achieve a sound education. If your
children are not sick, they should be at
school. We want every student, every
child to be at school every day.

If your child is sick, please keep them at
home and seek medical advice as
required.

Parents, please explain all absences from
school. Call 6552-6333 and let us know
why your child was away.

Strong home, school and community
partnerships enhance your child's
education.

Be Safe Be Fair Be a Learner




KINDERGARTEN
AT MGPS

CHILDREN WHO TURN FIVE
BY 31 JULY 2024 CAN
ENROL IN KINDERGARTEN

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL MANNING GARDENS PS ON 6552-6333




FRIDAY 11 AUGUST
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| SUCCESS >

Stodent Quoavdy

We present class and special awards each
fortnight acknowledging the achievements
of our students.
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We come together to celebrate student
success in the classroom, across the school
and on the sporting field.
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Qur assemblies are a special time to
acknowledge and affirm our wonderful
students.







D 100 days of kinder - Thi Tuesday!

D Boyg soccer gala day - Friday 11 August.

M3 Blue attendance reward excurgion -
Friday 11 August

Inclusive sports ten pin bowling comp -
Friday 18 August.

D Book Week Drese-Up Parade - Wednesday
23 August.




